
From: Jill Tremblay <jillangell000@hotmail.com>
Sent: April-01-14 7:29 AM
To: Office

ISupport nurses in standing up for patient safety. I believe bill 37 should not be passed. We as patients want a
safe nurse to patient ratio. I'm am not a health care worker. Just a concerned citizen Thank you. Jill Tremblay


